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Objectives: The Inclusive Early Childhood Service System (IECSS) project aims to understand institutional interactions of disabled children and their families. In discussions with the young disabled people on our Youth Advisory Committee, they shared that it was important for us to share our findings with young children in an accessible and engaging way. As a result of these discussions we worked with them to create a website to share research findings with young children. 

Method: The IECSS project uses institutional ethnography to analyze institutional interactions and responses to disabled children and their families. During the course of the research project, the research team has produced academic articles, policy briefs, research reports, and presentations. To gain a thorough understanding of the key findings from the project, we went through these items and developed a list of key findings. While engaging in an iterative process, we worked with the young people to decide which findings would be important to share and how to make this information accessible for young children. Further, we worked with an illustrator to illustrate the key ideas that the young people wanted to share. 

Results: Through the process of engaging with our youth advisory committee, we created 5 pages to share key findings with young children. These findings include: Research matters…for children; Your opinion matters...for children; You matter…for children; Disability matters…for children; and Your health and learning matter…for children. Each page on the website is accompanied by an illustration highlighting key ideas from the project and an audio option to listen to the key ideas. Further, the website is available in ASL, English, French, LSQ, and as a storybook to ensure accessibility. 

Discussion: In conversation with our youth advisors they have focused on the importance of talking to young children about disability (Davies et al., 2021; Underwood & Atwal, 2019). However, adults tend to be scared to have these conversations (Underwood & Atwal, 2019) and there are limited resources available about disability and childhood that are specifically created for young children. The process of working with young people to create a website for children highlighted the importance of knowledge mobilization aimed at sharing research findings with a wide range of stakeholders, which includes young children themselves. Further, engaging in knowledge mobilization with young people for young people can support researchers in developing resources that are engaging, informative, and accessible. 
